
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you about the following product changes of our PCB Connectors 713 Series 
 

1. Change Reason 
2. Geometry change  
3. Change of item numbers 
4. Technical data and certifications 
5. Changeover schedule 

 
 
 

1. Change Reason 
 
With this change we improve the handling of the connector. The customer benefit is increased by 

optimizing the insertion and release forces of the pole numbers 2x3 to 2x5, while the insertion and 

release forces maintain the current level for higher pole numbers. This ensures a consistently easy 

handling of the 713 Series connector family.  

2. Geometry changes 
 

 Current Version  New Version 

Female Connector 
 
(The geometry 
change affects all pole 
numbers) 

 

 

Male Header 
 
(The geometry 
change only affects 
the number of poles 
2x3 to 2x5) 

  

 

                                 
3. Change of item numbers 

 
The item numbers stay the same. The affected item numbers are attached. In the beginning, 
delivery of old and new items is possible. Each packaging unit includes uniform variants. 



 

 

 

 
4. Technical data and certifications 

 
The overall dimensions and technical data of the new versions are identical to the current 
versions. UL and EN/IEC certification data are identical and certifications remain valid. 
 

 
5. Changeover schedule 

 
The changeover is scheduled for the next 6 months and will be executed without further notice. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
With Best Regards, 
 
WAGO Limited 
 
Phone Switchboard: 0044-1788-568008 
Phone Direct: 0044-1788-862206 
Phone Mobile: 0044-7471-357015 
Fax: 0044-1788-568050 
<mailto:clive.humphrey@wago.com> 
 
WAGO Limited 
Triton Park 
Swift Valley Industrial Estate 
Rugby CV21 1SG 
http://www.wago.com 
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